

# Eastbrook Primary School

Together We Learn

Hello everyone,

I hope you have had an enjoyable and productive week.

The highlight of my week has been our two parents' evenings. It was great to see so many of you in attendance. Having a strong link between school and families has such a positive impact on our children.

Thank you for all the responses to the paperwork that we gave out. We will discuss all the comments and suggestions we received and help to use them as a way to move the school forwards- your opinions matter and you will be listened to.

On that point, in the next fortnight we will be sending home a more detailed questionnaire, as well as conducting one in school for staff and children, so that we can gather further thoughts and opinions on specific areas of school life.

Have a lovely weekend.

Evan Hollows

Head of Primary

# DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

4 February 18 February

Kittle photographic Half term

18 February 25 February

School resumes

04 March

Dental Outreach

**Reception and Year 1 letters** 

to follow



# **School Council**

Mr Pasterfield has begun the process of electing a school council at Eastbrook. He led an assembly talking about democracy and the work of school councils. We really value the "pupil voice" here and the school council will play a big part in shaping our future.



# Eastbrook Primary School

Together We Learn

# This week's awards for going "above and beyond".

★ ★ Name ☆ ☆	★ ☆ ★Award ☆ ☆
Patricia	Maths Award
Aaliyah	Hot chocolate Friday (HCF)
Proud	Star of the Week
Aimee	HCF
Ronnie	HCF
Isabella	Homework Award
Kian	Homework Award
Nevaeh	Homework Award
Edera	Maths Award
Riley	Maths Award
Mason	Maths Award
Danny	Star of the Week
I-Sheba	Star of the Week
Hadja	Gold Award
Lola-Mae	HCF
Erdi	Reading Award



Kittle Photographic will be visiting Eastbrook Primary on **Monday 4**th **February 2019,** for individual and class photographs.

Sibling photographs will be taken in the Primary Hall at 8:00am. Please ensure children are here at this time for sibling photos.

Thank you

### **Reception class – Active Dance**

Active Dance visit our Reception class each Friday morning. We are learning how to control our bodies and move in a space. We also need to make sure we listen carefully to instruments.



